Subject: 2022/4411/A 97-99 Camden High Street London NW1 7JN

Proposal: Display of 2 internally lit fascia signs on the Camden High Street and Mary Terrace elevations, 1
internally illuminated projecting sign on the Camden High Street elevation, and an internally illuminated logo sign
located behind the main shopfront.

Good morning,

The above application was advertised on the 18th November. We see that it appears to have been granted on the
23rd November and that there are no public documents.

We are very concerned to note that the application is for internally illuminated fascia signage (these are not usually
allowed within the Conservation Area, and especially on a non-primary residential frontage such as Mary Terrace.

The Committee wishes to strongly object to the application - obviously we would be able comment in more detail if
drawings were available.

Please can you clarify why the application has been granted so quickly and what the basis for the decision-making
is?

We look forward to hearing from you.
kind regards

Luisa Auletta
on behalf of CTCAAC



